
Owners of Water's Edge, 
 

We want to announce an opportunity for individuals to join our Board! 

Presently, there's an open position waiting to be filled. If you're keen on 

contributing your insights and skills to the community, we encourage you to 

consider this role. 
 

If this sparks your interest, kindly express your intent by emailing Evan 

Redmond (evan@teleos-services.com) by December 15th, 2023. Alongside 

your interest, share a brief introduction about yourself and your reasons for 

believing you'd be an excellent addition to the Board. 
 

Please be reminded that Board members must be registered as voters residing 

within Water's Edge. Your participation is highly valued, and we appreciate 

your commitment to our community's progress. 
 

Warm regards, Teleos Management 
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